
 
 

CUSTOMER NOTICE 
 
 
Effective March 1, 2015, all accounts that are not paid by the date specified on the bill will be assessed a 
$5 late pay. Also effective March 1, 2015, the reconnection of service charge for local phone service will 
be reduced from $10 to $5. If you have questions concerning the changes, please call the LTC business 
office at 816-528-4211. 
 


